
 

FROM THE BISC BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 
 

You will all be aware of the protective measures being put in place at various establishments 
so that the spread of COVID-19 is contained, and operation of these facilities can continue, 

albeit in a restricted way. 
 

The BISC Board of Management wish to advise that it is not possible to maintain a sterile 
facility, especially as our small workforce are volunteers, but with the cooperation of all 

clubs and members, we can continue to use BISC in a safe manner. 
 

 

 

WE 

ASK 

THAT: 

 

• The target monitors are wiped with alcohol-based wipes, 
before and after use. 

• The shooting mats are sprayed with disinfectant, before 
and after use. 

• The benchrest tables are wiped, before and after use. 

• Social distancing guidelines are adhered to, by using every 
second firing point. 

• Laptops and printers be wiped, before and after use. 

• Shared equipment be wiped or sprayed, before and after 
use. 

• The surfaces in the kitchen are wiped down, before and 
after use. 

• All shooters and visitors wash hands and maintain 
appropriate separation from one another (minimum 1.5 
metre) 

• When signing Range Registers and Form 33s, use hand 
sanitiser before signing. 

• Members bring their own pen. 
 

 

Members be advised not to come to BISC if: 

• you have any illness; 

• have had contact with someone who has 
been overseas in the past 14 days; 

• you have had contact with any person 
diagnosed with or suspected of having 
COVID-19 in the past 14 days; 

• you are required to self-isolate due to their 
travel history  

 

 
We will have supplies of hand 

sanitiser, disinfectant and wipes at 
the range tomorrow 

Your cooperation is important for the safety of 
all, so that we can continue to offer the BISC 
facilities during this disruptive time.  If you 

have any other suggestions, please share your 
ideas. 

 
 


